
 
                                                                                

 

Chapter Communicator 
 

December 7, 2023 
 

Good morning! 
 
1.  Welcome to our newest Connecticut Chapter Members: 
 
            Christina Lessing; Stephanie Sampson; and Lori Sweeney 
 
If you know them and/or see them at a College or other event, please make sure to go 
up to them and say, “Welcome to the College!” (with enthusiasm!!!). 
 
We wish to note our National Business Affiliate Members who are also Connecticut 
Chapter Members and who support the College: 
 
Celtic Consulting LLC 
H&R Healthcare 
Hinkson Clinical Healthcare Consulting PLLC 
Innovations Healthcare LLC 
Marcum LLP 
PharmScript LLC 
Vantage Healthcare 
Woodmark Pharmacy 
 
Thank you all! 

 

2.  We hope that you were able to join us for our Annual Holiday Luncheon on 

Friday, December 1st at the Inn at Middletown in Middletown, CT. 
 

The morning presentation by Maureen McCarthy, President and CEO of Celtic Consulting 
was OUTSTANDING!  As promised, Maureen provided us with the presentation slides, 



and they are currently available on the Handouts page of our website at 
http://www.ctachca.org/handouts.htm.  Thank you, Maureen. 

 
3.  Coming soon…, the Winter Conference and Annual Meeting of The New 

England Alliance in conjunction with District 1 of the American College of 
Health Care Administrators, January 10 – 12, 2024, Woodstock Inn in Woodstock, 

VT.  This is a FABULOUS event.  Our block of rooms at the Inn goes quickly.  SEE the 
Program Announcement and Registration Information currently posted to the Calendar 
page of our website at http://www.ctachca.org/calendar.htm.  

 
Coming soon…, our Annual Update from CT DPH seminar.  You KNOW you can’t 

miss this.  Watch for the announcement.   
 
Coming soon…  CT Chapter Annual Meeting with the election of new Officers 

and two (2) Chapter Directors.  Please contact Jess DeRing at jdering@60-
west.com if you’d like to be considered.  Watch for the announcement. 

 
Also coming soon…, nominations for the 2024 Certified Nursing Assistant Hall of 

Fame.  We know that you have a worthy individual in your facility who would qualify 
for this honor.  Watch for the announcement. 
 

4.  Wishing you a happy Chanukah, Christmas and New Year! 
 

The Connecticut Chapter gratefully acknowledges their Corporate Sponsors. 
 

Geriatric Medical 
Marcum LLP 
McKesson 

NOA Diagnostics 
Optum 

PharmScript 
ProCare LTC 

SupportiveCare 
 
Thank you all! Links to their website at www.ctachca.org/corporatesponsors.htm. 

 
Please encourage others to join us as Connecticut Chapter Corporate Sponsors!  The 

new Corporate Sponsorship year begins 04/01/2023.  Please have interested parties 
contact Rick at 860-290-9424; r.c.brown@charter.net.  Thanks. 
 
 
 

"The American College of Health Care Administrators…, Promoting Excellence In Long-

term Care Leadership!"   
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